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ASX Announcement 

 

APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

 

SeaLink Travel Group (SLK: ASX) (SeaLink) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr 
Andrew Muir as its Chief Financial Officer (CFO) effective 9 January 2017. 

Mr Muir is a Chartered Accountant and holds a Master of Business Administration with 
substantial experience across ASX-listed and non-listed companies in a number of industries. 
He comes to SeaLink from his current position as a consultant to E&A Limited (EAL), having 
re-joined that company in 2015.  Prior to this he held various financial and commercial senior 
management positions including ASX-listed Hills Limited (HIL) as Group General Manager of 
Business Development between 2003-2008, and then CFO and Company Secretary between 
2008-2011 following his role as a Director at E&A Limited between 1998-2003.    

 Mr Muir also brings extensive experience in strategy and planning, debt and equity markets, 
mergers and acquisitions, and leadership of cost reduction programs. 

 Mr Jeff Ellison, Managing Director welcomes the appointment and said “we are delighted to 
have secured the talents and diverse skills that Andrew offers.  His range of corporate 
experience, his familiarity with an ASX 300 organisation helps make him the ideal fit for our 
Group.” 

Mr Muir will replace long‐serving Chief Financial Officer, Trevor Waller, who as previously 
announced will retire on 31st March 2017. “On behalf of the Board and Company, I would like 
to thank Trevor for his dedicated service to SeaLink over the past 10 years and wish him all 
the best  in his retirement” Mr Ellison said. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
For more information please contact: Carla Schaefer, Investor Relations, SeaLink Travel 
Group, 0409 101 188 or carla@sealink.com.au 
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